



Thank you to all of our families who donated gifts for our Easter raffle. It is always great to see the excitement on the faces of the lucky students when they head home with their prizes. Congratulations to all the winners.

Caralee Community School P & C would also like to wish everyone a happy and safe Easter break.

Uniform Shop

8.15 am to 8.50 am every Wednesday





Ask Questions Be Involved

Our next P & C Meeting will on Tuesday 8th May at 7pm in the staff room – new members always welcome. Please come along and be a part of our P & C community, ask questions and be involved.



Canteen Volunteers Needed

Our Canteen is a P & C run service and requires volunteers to help provide this wonderful service 5 days a week and to keep our healthy menu options initiative going.

Can you spare JUST ONE DAY A MONTH to volunteer in the school canteen? That's all it takes!

We welcome parents/carers and grandparents. Maybe you just want to trial one day, that's fine with us, and your children will love it!

Canteen Volunteer Duties

- Assisting with hot and cold food preparation and making of recipes of menu items
- Serving children over the counter at recess and lunch
- General canteen tidy up after lunch

If you are able to volunteer in the school canteen please email Julia (P & C President) @ caralee.pandc@gmail.com advising day/time preference. Thank you for your much needed support.

Keep an eye open for our Canteen themed days coming soon in Term 2.